
 

Sports Premium Impact 2019/2020 

The sports premium funding has enabled our children to attend and participate in a greater 

number of festivals and tournaments that are held in various locations in the area. Aside from 

the obvious physical benefits of training for and participating in such events they also give 

our children the opportunity to interact with children from other schools – a great benefit for 

all children from small schools as they are able to get to know each other prior to their 

transition to secondary school.  

All staff have benefitted from the opportunity to work alongside PE specialists to deliver high 

quality PE provision and to further strengthen the school’s self-sufficiency in planning for 

and delivering this in the future. Staff have also been able to access bespoke, high-quality 

CPD delivered by specialists such as the Sedgefield Sports partnership who trained staff to 

deliver and maintain the Fit For Life programme. We were also able to purchase equipment 

and other resources to maximise the potential of the programme. 

Starting from Summer term 2020, Pupil Premium children will be able to access up to three 

after-school activity clubs per week free-of-charge with the remaining club being offered at 

50% charge. This will help to further increase participation in physical activity for all of our 

children.  

 

  

    


